
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To:      The Board of Education 
     Dr. Roberts, Superintendent 
 
From:    Julie Mullen 
 
Subject:  Technology Update 
 
Date:    December 11, 2012 
 
This report provides an update on the status of our 5-year tech plan, including a budget analysis, an update 
of our current inventory and proposals for the coming year. 
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